
 
 
 

 
 

ABUTTERS’ MEETING NOTICE 
 

CITY OF MELROSE SOUTH MAIN STREET PILOT 
 
As a continuation of our pilot program for the southern portion of Main Street, the City will 
be holding an on-site neighborhood meeting for the immediate abutters to the project. The 
meeting will take place on Wednesday, September 29th at 5:30 PM. We will be meeting in 
person, at the corner of Main Street and Rockview Avenue. Out of an abundance of caution, 
we strongly encourage you to wear a mask.  
 
As discussed at our July community forum, the intent of this project is to evaluate possible 
changes to the line striping on South Main Street to improve pedestrian, bicycle, and 
vehicular safety improvements.  
 
Please note that this meeting is intended to be for abutters to the project only, to provide a 
dedicated opportunity to discuss your questions and feedback. Please also fill out our 
community survey, which is available to all members of the community and all users of the 
roadway. The survey can be obtained here: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SouthMainMelrose 
 
If you prefer to fill out a hard copy of the survey, they are available at the Engineering 
Division in Melrose City Hall and at the City Yard at 72 Tremont Street. 
 
If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact the Melrose Engineering 
Division at 781-979-4172. We hope you will be able to join us. 
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